
 

 

 
 

 The Nottinghamshire County Council (Balderton Gate, South, 
 Newark on Trent) (Parking Places and Residents’ Controlled Zone)  

Traffic Regulation Order 2022 (3313) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 

Via East Midlands is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway 
services. 
Nottinghamshire County Council has received complaints, regarding issues with intrusive 
commuter / shopper parking along Balderton Gate, Newark on Trent.  It is therefore proposed to 
introduce a Dual-purpose Residents’ Parking Bays and 2-hour parking (no return in 1 hour) that 
would be in operation Monday to Saturday from 9am – 5pm, between its junctions with Sherwood 
Avenue and Whitfield Street, Newark on Trent.  
 
In November 2021, questionnaires were sent to the affected properties within the proposed 
boundary of the Resident Parking Scheme. Overall, there were 15 (40%) completed questionnaires 
returned, (80%) were in favour. In order for the County Council to consider the introduction of an 
RPS there has to be 35% of the questionnaires returned and of these 65% must be in favour. As 
you can see these results fall within the criteria. 

 


